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Pleasant Township Board of Trustees

December 27, 2018
The Pleasant Township Board of Trustees held a special meeting on December 27, 2018 at 5373 Norton Road, Grove City, Ohio.

Trustee Hunter called the meeting to order with Trustee Sheets, Trustee Hunter, and Trustee Good present.  

The purpose of the meeting was to take care of end of year business and to pay expenditures that were postponed from the canceled December 25th date.

Financial Reports

Financial reports were given to the Trustees and Department Heads.  
Trustee Hunter made a motion to pay expenditures.   Trustee Sheets seconded.  Vote:  Trustee Sheets-yes, Trustee Hunter-yes, and Trustee Good-yes.                             M-0096
Trustee Hunter made a resolution to stay with CareWorks for the year 2019.  Trustee Good seconded.  Vote:  Trustee Sheets-yes, Trustee Hunter-yes, and Trustee Good-yes.
                                                                                                                                   R-0084

The Township received information from the Bureau of Workers Compensation that if

the 2019 estimated annual premium of $32.045.00 was paid in full, the Township could

save approximately $500.00.  A payment of $587.00 toward the 2019 premium has

already been paid.  The Board was in agreement to pay the remaining premium in full and agreed the payment should be made by electronic transfer as the deadline to receive

the discount is January 2, 2019.
Trustee Hunter made a resolution to authorize the Fiscal Officer to prepare 2019 Temporary Appropriations for the Board’s approval.  Trustee Sheets seconded.  Vote:  Trustee Sheets-yes, Trustee Hunter-yes, and Trustee Good-yes.                              R-0085   
Trustee Hunter made a resolution to authorize the Fiscal Officer to make any necessary year-end financial adjustments.  Trustee Good seconded.  Vote:  Trustee Sheets-yes, Trustee Hunter-yes, and Trustee Good-yes.                                                              R-0086
Road Department

Superintendent Karn reported on Road Department activities and expenses.

The truck at ELW for repairs has been returned and an invoice will be received by mail.

The Ford has been taken to Buckeye Ford.
Trustee Hunter made a motion to adjourn.  Trustee Sheets seconded.  Vote:  Trustee Sheets-yes, Trustee Hunter-yes, and Trustee Good-yes.                                          M-0097                                                                                                                 
                                                                                  Respectfully submitted,

                                                                                  Paula J. Wilkins 

                                                                                  Fiscal Officer

NOTATIONS:  Please be advised that meeting minutes are a summary of issues, statements, etc., which take place at meetings.  Meeting minutes which contain approval, additions, and/or corrections to these meetings should be reviewed.  Tape recordings are available to provide Board action, information, statements, etc., in their entirety.
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